
 

 

 

 

         14 February 2022 

 

Request 

In July 2020 the States approved the creation of Designated Roads, on which pedestrians, cyclists & horse 

riders would have priority and which would have a maximum 20 mph speed limit. 

Since then can each parish confirm the number and names of parish roads which: 

1) Have been so designated 
2) Roads where the speed limit has been reduced to 20mph maximum 
3) Additional Green Lanes 

 

 

 

Response 

No roads have been designated. 

The proposition “Green Lanes And Quiet Lanes: Priority To Pedestrians, Cyclists And Horse Riders” 
(P.79/2020 Propositions (gov.je)) was adopted by the States. This requires changes to legislation to give 
effect to priority being given in law to pedestrians, cyclists and horse riders and that vehicular traffic should 
only be allowed in such designated roads for essential travel. Amendments to the legislation have not yet 
been agreed and so no roads have been designated in this way. 

A Grouville Parish Assembly held on 14 October 2021 was asked to agree an extension to the green 
lane network – the minutes are available on the Parish website Meeting Minutes | Parish of Grouville. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/Pages/Propositions.aspx?ref=P.79/2020&refurl=%2fPages%2fPropositions.aspx%3fsaperson%3dRobert+Ward
https://grouville.je/meeting-minutes/

